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Chairman's Signature and Date: 

Minutes of a meeting of the Mary Baily Playing Field Trust 
 

Wednesday 7 December 2016 at 9.20pm 
Rook Lane Chapel, Bath Street, Frome BA11 1DN 

 
Present: 
Councillors: Richard Ackroyd, Kate Bielby, Jean Boulton, Colin Cobb, Toby Eliot, Tricia 
Golinski, Pippa Goldfinger, Sheila Gore, Peter Macfadyen, Tim O’Connor, Al O’Kane, Mel 
Usher, Nick White 
 
In attendance: 
Bob Ashford (Fair Frome), Paul Wynne (Town Clerk), Peter Wheelhouse (Economic 
Development & Regeneration Manager), Meg Mosely (Communications and Marketing 
Manager), Kate Hellard (Community Projects Officer), Chris Stringer (Environment 
Manager), Laura Poulton (Democratic Services Administrator) 
 
15 members of the public 
 

Minute Ref Agenda Item  Action 

2016/1/MBPFT This meeting is the formal meeting of the Council as the Sole 
Managing Trustee of the Mary Baily Playing Field Trust.  
 
The duty of the Mary Baily Playing Field Trust is to keep the 
Playing Field open to the public.  All other matters form Town 
Council business.  
 
The recommendations were: 
1. Approve the minutes from the last meeting held on 22 July 

2015 
 
Proposed by Pippa Goldfinger, seconded by Kate Bielby, agreed 
unanimously.  
 
2. Instruct the Town Clerk to fulfil the duties of the trustees on 

its behalf 
 
Proposed by Toby Eliot, seconded by Colin Cobb, agreed 
unanimously. 
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The Chair closed the meeting at 9.21pm 
 


